
Non Uniform Day  

Friday 5th April  

 
 

Children are welcome to wear their 

own clothes for the day and are 

asked to bring a chocolate 

donation for the bingo.  

 

We would greatly appreciate Easter 

Eggs, boxes of chocolates, bars of 

chocolate, chocolate bunnies, or 

chicks or teddies, or any chocolate 

goodies that you are able to 

donate.  

 

Enjoy wearing your own clothes               

and thank you for your                           

continued support!  


